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Public Finance Circular No. 445

To: All Secretaries to Ministries,
Chief Secretaries of Provincial Councils,
Heads of Departments,
District Secretaries, Divisional Secretaries,
Chairmen of State Corporations, Statutory Boards and
State Banks.

Obtaining Security Services for the Ministries, Departments, Statutory Boards,
State Banks and State owned Companies.

The attention of the Government has been drawn for the importance of obtaining
professionally skilled, disciplined and efficient security services for the Ministries,
Departments and other Public Sector Institutions. Rakna Arakshaka Lanka Ltd.
and L.R.D.C. Services (Pvt.) Company Ltd. both of which is Government owned/
Government Subsidiary Companies are already providing security services for
certain public sector institutions.

(2) Since the state companies which provide security services have experienced
staff in the field of security, the Government has decided that all Ministries,
Departments, Statutory Boards and State Banks who expect to obtain security
services from the outside companies should make pre inquires from the state
owned security service companies whether they could provide those services
before such services are obtained/ renewing the existing service agreements.

(3) Accordingly security requirements of your Ministry/Department/ Institution
should be obtained from other institutions only after making pre inquiries from
the state security companies. Further, when selecting private security services,
attention should also be given on the standards and prices of such services.

Sgd; P. B. Jayasundera,
Secretary to the Treasury.

Copy to: Auditor General



